

## Gippsland Water – submission

From: Trudy Hodgson
Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2023 4:53 PM
To: Water (ESC) < water@esc.vic.gov.au >
Cc: Melissa Thek ; Luke Keet
Subject: Proposal to amend the Water Industry Standards - Gippsland Water Feedback
Dear ESC,
Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the proposed amendments to the Water Industry Standards.
Gippsland Water has reviewed the draft amendments and are comfortable with the changes that are being proposed.
Gippsland Water welcomes the opportunity to participate in the consultation process early next year, where we would be seeking clarity on what constitutes a material adverse impact and when and how to report potential or actual non-compliance. Clear examples of non-compliances for each section of the Water Industry Standards should also form part of the guidelines.
If you wish to discuss this further please don't hesitate to contact me.
Kind regards
Trudy